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Vital Stats 

FEBRUARY 2021 

 Assets    $ 22,843,822.61 

 Members   2142 

 Net Worth    13.21% 

 

Your Credit Union 
Staff: 

Freda Henderson, Mgr. 

Kaye Kinnebrew 

Nichole Williams 

Leslie Roberts 

Teresa Cameron 

Joy Harris 

Part-Time: 

Vicky Stringer 

Deborah Howard 

 
 
HOURS OF 

OPERATION: 
 

     Mon. & Tues 
9-4 

Wednesday 

 9-2 

  Thursday  

9-4 

 Friday 

9-5 

SPCU WILL BE 
CLOSED ON 
MONDAY MAY 
31ST IN 
OBSERVANCE 
OF MEMORIAL 
DAY AND 
MONDAY JULY 
5th FOR 
INDEPENDENCE 
DAY. 

The Annual Meeting of Savannah Postal Credit Union was 
held on Saturday February 13, 2021. If you didn't attend 
this year, you missed out on a great Zoom experience. Yes, 
things were a little different this year but as a family we all 

got through it together. We would like to congratulate all the members who 
won this year and would like to thank everyone who attended the meeting. 

Board Of Directors: 

Freda Henderson 

David Usher 

Judith Rogers 

Evelyn Brown 

Shelby Pritchett 

 Are you having problems with 
your debit card not working? 

 

There could be a simple solution to correct this problem. Make sure all of your information on 
file with Savannah Postal is correct and up to date. We have gone live with our debit cards so 
having the correct information on file is extremely important. Your address including your zip 
code and phone numbers MUST match. If they do not match, it will hinder proper usage of 
your card. 

Visa Credit Card Promotion 

 

 

What’s the rate on your current credit card? If you haven’t 
checked in a while, pull out your last statement. You may be 
surprised to see 20% or even 26%! It’s time to put down that 
high‐rate credit card, and apply for a low‐rate Savannah Postal 
CU credit card that can save you money! 

Just think of how much money you could save by applying for a 
Savannah Postal CU credit card, or by transferring your balance 
from your high‐rate credit card to a Savannah Postal CU credit 
card. Put money back into your wallet and apply for a Savannah 
Postal CU credit card today! 

Apple Dumplings 

Medium Granny Smith Apples (about 2 Cups)        2 cans  8 oz each Pillsbury  Crescent rolls        3/4 cup melted butter 

1 cup packed brown sugar                                           1 teaspoon ground cinnamon                      2/3 cup Sprite from 20 oz bottle 

 

Heat oven to 350 F. Spray 13x9 inch pan with cooking spray. Peel and core apples; cut into 16 slices. Unroll dough; separate 
into 16 triangles,  Place one apple slice on the shortest side of each dough triangle. Starting with the shortest side of the trian-
gle, roll to opposite point, wrapping dough around the apple slice; arrange in pan. Stir together the melted butter, brown 
sugar and cinnamon. Pour evenly over dumplings. Pour soft drink in center and along the edges of pan. Do not pour on top of 
dumplings.  Bake 33 to 36 minutes or until golden brown. Let stand 15 minutes. 



Want to save time? 
Please use Suzi, our 
automated teller. This 
will save you time and 
can answer all of your 
questions. 

SUZI’S NUMBER IS: 

(912) 234-9565 
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www.savannahpostalcu.com Our Services For Your 

Convenience 
Direct Deposit 

Debit Cards 

Mortgages 

Quick Cash Loans 

Free Online Banking 

Notary Public Service 

Payroll Deductions 

Free Bill pay 

Home Equity Loans 

Personal Loans 

Safe Deposit Boxes 

Certificates / IRA’s 

Vehicle Loans 

Credit Cards 

We look forward to serving you! 

SAFE 
DEPOSIT 
BOXES 

Ensure the safety of 
important papers 
and valuable 
possessions. 

We have several 
sizes available to fit 
your needs.  Annual 
rental fees range 
from $15.00 to 
$65.00. 

In Loving Memory 

Robert “Buzzy” Saulter 

1943-2021 

Buzzy as he was affectionately known was a very dedicated member of SPCU for 
50 years. I promised him that I would do a write up in the newsletter about his  

50 years of membership with us but I am sad to say he passed away before I could 
get this letter done. He proudly wore his SPCU 50 year hat and let me know 

every visit that he had to purchase his hat himself because I had not done so. I 
did reimburse him the money for his hat with pleasure and admired it every time 
he came into the credit union. Buzzy was a great man and a friend to all of us and 
he will be sadly missed. I sure hope that  Heaven has a  corvette  waiting on him. 

God Speed Buzzy  

It’s Graduation 
time again 

Let SPCU and $500 
get  you over the 
hump. See one of  our 
loan specialists for 
further details. 

Want to know 
your balance 
or make a 
transfer?  It’s 
as easy as       
1-2-3-. Come 
in and sign up 
for Home CU. 
IT’S FREE !!  

~ 
We also have 
free mobile 

banking. 

Spring Fling Loan 

Needing some extra cash for  a Spring or Summer  vacation?  Maybe  you 
are wanting to do a little extra home repairs? We have  just what you're 
looking for. From March 1 to September 30, 2021 our Spring fling loan will 
be available. This loan special is for $2500.00 and we will finance the  loan 
for 24 months. Rates starting as low as 7.99% depending upon credit 
worthiness.  Please stop by our office and see one of our loan specialist for 
details. 

Security Spotlight 

 

With transaction fraud on the rise , we recommend a 
few tips you should follow. Know what to look for.  Be 
aware of skimmers used at ATM machines and gas 
pumps. Skimmers are small electronic devices that fit 
over the slot where your card would be inserted. You 
can gently pull on the area to see if it moves or comes away.  If this 
happens,  it may be a skimming device. Look for hidden Cameras.  
Criminals use pinhole size cameras to get your information. It’s best to 
cover the keypad with your hand when entering your pin number. 
Check the keypad itself. Check for anything that seems out of place or 
unusual. Know your surroundings. Busy machines are the ones most 
likely to be targeted by criminals. Make sure you are in view of security 
cameras and you have sufficient lighting in the area. If you don’t feel 
safe, you should leave.  

Hearing is one of the 
body’s five senses, 
but listening is an 
art.  ~ Frank Tyger 

~ 

Be thankful for the 
bad things in life, for 
they open our eyes 
to the good things 
we weren’t paying 
attention to before. 

Congratulation to the class of  

2021 

Obituaries 

Henry L. Smith                George Morrall      Wallace Woods 

Debra A. Downing            Annie Pryor         Robert Saulter      Luvonia Gardner 

Raleigh Stevens            Alfred Williams       Shirley A Young 


